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turns, Green-Sinnard said. Planning would 
be the primary task of the town manager, 
if that position is funded and approved, ac-
cording to Green-Sinnard.

Roads Trustee John Russell proposed 
a resolution to request a grant of up to 
$153,136 over three years from the Colo-
rado Department of Local Affairs to pay 
for a town manager, with matching funds 
to come from the town’s revenues. The 
board voted unanimously to move forward 
with the grant proposal.

Douglas Avenue to be improved
The board unanimously approved 

a resolution to sign a contract with the 
Colorado Department of Transportation 
(CDOT) to pave a portion of Douglas Av-
enue, using funds provided by CDOT, with 
matching funds from the town’s savings 
account. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:17 p.m. 
 **********

The next meeting will be at 6 p.m. Friday, 

Dec. 11 at Town Hall, 42 Valley Crescent. 
Meetings are normally held on the second 
Thursday of the month, but the December 
meeting is an exception to this. Informa-
tion: 481-2953.

James Howald can be reached at 
jameshowald@ocn.me. 

82nd Annual 
 

Yule Log Pot Luck Dinner 
Tue., Dec. 8, 6 pm 

Palmer Lake Town Hall 
Please bring a pot luck dish to share  
and place settings for your family. 

 

Annual Yule Log Hunt 
Sun., Dec. 13, 1 pm 

Palmer Lake Town Hall 
 

The person who finds the Yule Log rides 
the log as it is hauled back to Town Hall. 
The winner also receives the first cup of 
wassil. Those not participating in the hunt can enjoy Christmas 
carols and stories told by storyteller John Stansfield! 

2015 vs. 2016 General Fund Revenues


